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March 18,2013

VIA ELECTRONIC AND REGULAR MAIL

The Honorable Kristi Izzo, Secretary

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor
Post Office Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350
Enerey.comments@bpu. state.nj.us

RE: Board Staffs Utility Consolidated. Billing / Purchase of Receivables Proposal

Dear Secretary Izzo:

In connection with the subject matter before the Board, North American Power ("NAP")

submits this letter in support and agreement with the comments submitted by National Energy

Marketers ('NEM") and Retail Energy Supply Association ("RESA") in the above captioned

proceeding.

NAP believes that New Jersey electric and gas customers would be best served if Board

Staff were to recommend that the Board propose a rule establishing a Non-Recourse POR

Program as detailed in NEM's and RESA's Petition for Rulemaking. In order to promptly

resolue this matter while providing some benefits of competition to customers and TPSs alike,

NAP supports the proposil as a significant improvement over the current Utility Consolidated

Program / Purchase of Receivables.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Michael D'Angelo
General Counsel

20 Glover Avenue

Norwalk, CT 06850
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